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Dear Parents,

Greetings From Ryan International Academy

Ryan International Academy has planned a community service on " Give Away " activity. So, we request all
the family members of Ryan International Academy to donate Stationary i.e Story Books,Drawing Books ,
creyons ,colour pencils , pencils , erasers etc..as per your willingness and possibility The Same should be
given to Class Teacher by the 3rd of September 2022 The Donation shall be given to an NGO Named
Konkan NGO katraj

our Small contribution can surely bring a smile on their faces.

The Parents are Requested to kindly motivate your children towards community services , students who will
actively participate in Community services be Awarded A Token and The Class Which gets a maximum
percentage of Donation will be recognized with a Certificate.

The activity can be carried out From 26th August 2022 to 3rd September 2022

Thanking you,

Warm Regards.

Ms. Mrudula Gaikwad
Principal,
Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan.


